Office of the Principal

MCKY INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING
243, G.T. Road (N), Liluah, Howrah — 711 204

No. MCKVIE/PO/21-22/113 14/02/2022

NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND STAFF MEMBERS

To
All Concerned

This is to notify all concerned that tomorrow (15/02/2022) college will remain
closed due to the local Puja namely Sitala Mayer Snan Yatra. But in lieu of this
college will remain open on any Saturday during the month of March, 2022 which
will be notified later.

All are requested to act accordingly.
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